
To:   Area 74 Alcoholics Anonymous Members 
 
From:   Sunny L., DCM for District 13 
 
Date:  Monday, April 7, 2020 
 
Subject:  Area 74 Spring Conference Cancelled 
 
 
Hello Service Members and Fellowship.  Due to the ongoing Coronavirus Pandemic happening, 
the Spring Conference that was going to be held at District 13 at Americinn is Ashland WI May 
15 thru May 17, 2020 has been cancelled. 
 
Please cancel any room reservations that have been made and allow time for our Treasurer to 
prepare and provide reimbursements.   
 
Thanks, District 13 


